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WILLOW ROOM AND ROWAN ROOM 

 

 



 

Our 2-4 year old's love their new purpose-built nursery!  They have 

so much more space to play and learn.  If you know anyone who 

requires a nursery place after Easter or in September, please let 

them know about our beautiful new nursery. 

Our 2 year old setting (formally Little Stars) is now called the 

Willow Room. 

Our 3-4 year old setting (formally Nursery) is now called the Rowan 

Room. 

 

As you can see above, we have now completed our first display in Nursery. The children love 

books, they enjoy sharing books together, painting pictures, using a story map to retell and 

learning new words. 

 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY 

 

On February 4th the school participated in Number Day 

in support of the NSPCC.  

All of the children in school took part in a wide range of 

number themed activities throughout the day. 

Our willow room had a great day learning about 

numbers in the picture above. 

The funds raised from Number Day will support vital 

NSPCC services such as 'Speak Out Stay Safe', which 

visits primary schools across the UK, to teach students 

all about the dangers of abuse and what they can do to 

help. 

We are pleased to announce that we raised £46.90 overall! 



PICTURES FROM FEBRUARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR YEAR 3/4 CLASSES ENJOYING THEIR 

BRASS LESSONS 

OUR YEAR 6 PORTRAITS OF THE QUEEN WHICH WILL 

BE FRAMED AND DISPLAYED IN AN EXHIBIT DURING 

THE JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS THIS SUMMER.  

SOME OF OUR RECEPTION CHILDREN DID REALLY 

WELL INDEPENDENTLY WRITING THEIR OWN 

NUMBER SEQUENCES. 

 

MISS BARROW HAD A GREAT TIME AT 

ACTIVITY CHURCH WITH SOME OF OUR 

DISTRICT PUPILS. 

 



SAFER INTERNET DAY 2022! 

 

 

 

 

 

On 8th February 2022, we participated in Safer Internet Day. This year the focus was all about 

respect and relationships online. Our children really enjoyed Mr. Atkinson's assembly and 

learning about how to stay safe online. 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022! 

 

 

On Thursday 3rd March we will be celebrating World Book Day. 

The Willow Room, Rowan Room and Reception children are invited to dress up this year. Year 

groups 1-6 will participate in all sorts of fun book and reading activities throughout the day.  

Students in class 1L have been asked to bring in their favourite book on Thursday. 

Students in 3HL are able to join in a 'Book Swap' on Thursday, if they have a book they no 

longer read that is in good condition they can bring it in and swap it for a different book.  

Other activities will be posted by teachers on Class Dojo throughout the week.  

 



 

HEAD LICE 

We have had a few cases of head lice across school recently. Head lice are very common and 

can be treated with over the counter lotions and sprays or wet-combing. It is essential that you 

check your child's hair regularly. 

You can help stop them spreading by wet or dry combing regularly to catch them early. 

Do not use medicated lotions and sprays to prevent head lice. They can irritate the scalp. 

Further information can be found on the NHS website here: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

 

• Tuesday 8th March - Year 5&6 trip to the Maritime Museum (£10.00 available to pay on 

SchoolMoney) 

• Thursday 24th March - Willow Room, Rowan Room, Reception and Year 1 visit from 

Acorn Farm (£2.50 available to pay in the 'shop' section of SchoolMoney) 

• Thursday 31st March - Year 5 visit to St. Johns Church for the Easter Journey (£1.50 

available to pay on SchoolMoney) 

• Wednesday 15th June - Year 2 trip to the Royal Philharmonic Hall for presentation of 

'seeing sounds' (£15.70 available to pay on SchoolMoney) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CONTACT US 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not hesitate to contact the school office for any other information. 

 

The District CE Primary School 

Patterson Street  

Newton-le-Willows 

Merseyside 

WA12 9PZ 

01744 678 250 

district@sthelens.org.uk 

Visit us on the web at www.district.st-helens.sch.uk   

 

"The caring path to achievement, reflecting the values of Christ." 

 


